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9 February 2017 

 

 

By Email: amod@fwc.gov.au 

 

Award Modernisation Team 

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street  

Melbourne  VIC  3000 

 

 

Dear Award Modernisation Team, 

 

AM2014/245 — Sporting Organisations Award 2010 

 

Further to AFEI’s submissions made on the 7 February 2017. We note that the AWU has 

made a new claim in respect of overtime entitlements for coaching employees. AFEI does 

note that this submission has been made very late in the review process and agrees with 

the submissions of Tennis Australia, Gymnastics Australia and the AFL that this is a 

substantive change to the Award which AFEI opposes.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Nicola Shaw 

Workplace Relations Advisor  

 


